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Information Correction for fire at 3870 Gateway Blvd

[Beloit, Wisconsin]— On January 10, 2015 the Beloit Fire Department responded
to a barn fire at 3870 Gateway Blvd. The cause of the fire listed on the
press release was originally listed as a malfunctioning space heater. This
information was incorrect. There was not a space heater in the barn. The
cause of the fire was from a water heater that was hooked up to the water to
keep it from freezing for the horses, it was not a space heater. We apologize
for this error. If you have any questions please feel free to call the on-
duty Deputy Chief.


